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Chairman Proctor and Members of the committee,  

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2106.  This one is pretty straight forward.  Foreign 
nationals or entities should not be allowed to fund campaigns for or against state constitutional 
amendments or any other bill for that matter.  Foreign money needs to be kept out of state and local 
elections.  I urge the committee to support bill HB2106. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


